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FAO Rynd Smith

Dear Sirs

I am writing to express my strong view that all the forthcoming public hearings - starting
with the Open Floor Hearings due to take place 7-9 October-  should take place in an
appropriate public space for which purpose this should be the main hall at Snape Maltings

Thank you

Colin

Colin Chamberlain




